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Date : July 27, 2020

To All PCCIl Members

The Philippine Canine Club, Inc. has encountered Covid-19 within the
office. Our staff is now being tested and we have contracted a professional
company {o disinfect the office. Therefore, the PCCI office will be closed
indefinitely for the safety of all. Our priority is the health of our staff and
members.

Before we reopen, we will inform everyone how we will proceed.

Thank you for your understanding and stay safe.




